
Faculty/Staff Parking Permits 
 
Faculty/Staff parking permits have been mailed out and should be delivered to your campus addresses 
on or by June 17, 2019.  We have included permit guidelines which details where your permit is valid 
and additional information regarding the new parking system. 
 
Although the new parking system is not effective until July 1, 2019, you may begin displaying your 
permit as soon as you receive it unless you have one of the commuter permits.  Commuter permits are 
not valid in the faculty/staff parking areas during the academic day (Monday-Friday 6:00 A.M. to 4:00 
P.M.)  Please make sure you remove and destroy the permit which expires on June 30, 2019.   
 
To assist you in identifying parking permit zones, we have installed Zone Identification Signs at the 
entrances to the garages and lots that are the same colors as the permits.  For parking zone information:  
go.lehigh.edu/parkingzonemap 
 
Please note:  To access the gated areas of the Farrington and Zoellner garages, please present your ID to 
the card reader at the gate (do not swipe). 
 
We encourage you to take the transit system to get to/from classes, meetings and events.  For detailed 
bus service information, please go to:  financeadmin.lehigh.edu/transportation. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email inpark@lehigh.edu.  

https://sustainability.lehigh.edu/sites/sustainability.lehigh.edu/files/Connections/Public%20-%20Campus%20Parking%20Zone%20-%20Effective%20July%201_1.pdf

